
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 4:56:41 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:44 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
LYNN RALPH

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Senior citizens can not afford these increases while our Pensions stay the same. In some cases the
commercials are correct - eat or pay hydro bill. This Country requires heat in the winter cooling the
summer and Seniors on a Pension and Single income families can not afford this.

-- Attachment --
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